
Join us in creating a beautiful hospital environment 

The Murrurundi Wilson Memorial Hospital is under redevelopment, with a new purpose-built facility 

to be constructed on the existing hospital site.  

Creating a beautiful hospital environment is important to deliver welcoming and memorable spaces 

for patients, carers, staff and the community using multi-arts forms.  

Are you creative, innovative or interested in the arts?  

Expressions of interest are invited for volunteer representatives to join the Murrurundi Community 

Reference Group (CRG).  

With limited resources, the CRG is responsible for advice on the integration of arts elements into 

the new Murrurundi Wilson Memorial Hospital. This includes visual arts, as well as music, historical 

pieces, and appropriate signage, that have the ability to improve health and wellbeing and make 

the new hospital a welcoming place.  

Get in touch and share your interest 

For application forms or more information on the Murrurundi CRG please contact 

Kylie Neville on 0438 254 008 / kylie.neville@health.nsw.gov.au.                                         

Applications are due by 5pm, Friday 6 March 2020. 

Representatives of the Murrurundi CRG will: 

 Collaborate as part of a team; 

 Provide advice to enable arts in health 

settings; 

 Identify possible funding or partnerships 

for projects and commissions; and 

 Share and discuss arts in health 

strategies with colleagues and 

community to ensure opportunities 

respond to the interests and culture of 

our hospital community. 
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